
FILED 8/20/2019 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 08249-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CE:\TER • 2540 SHU~ lARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAI IASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

August 20, 2019 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk ~ 

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering \],~ ~ 
DN 20180214-WS - Application to transfer facilities and Certificate Nos. 542-W 
and 470-S in Putnam County from St. John's River Club Utility Company, LLC to 
St. Johns River Estates Utilities, LLC. 

Please file the attached, "request and approval to extend due date for response to staffs 2nd 
deficiency letter to August 23, 20 19," in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: Melinda Watts 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, August 19, 2019 3:56 PM 
'R Johnson' 

Cc: 
Subject: 

lesa middlebrooks (lesamiddlebrooks@yahoo.com); Robert Graves 
RE: St John River Utility, LLC 

:rvlr. jol1nson, 

Your request f()r an extension f(>r St. johns River Estates Utilities, LLC's response to stafT'sjuly 16. 2019 second 
deficiency leuer is approved. T'he response will be due .l\ugust 23, 2019. Plcct'ie let n1e know if I can be of further 
assistance. 

l\1clinda Watts 
Floiida Public Service Conunission 

From: R Johnson [mailto:riohnson@lgicos.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 1:20PM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Cc: lesa middlebrooks (lesamiddlebrooks@yahoo.com) 
Subject: StJohn River Utility, LLC 

Good afternoon Melinda, I think we have the financial questions addressed. Lesa is wrapping up the full package and 
should have it out to you by the end of next week. With that said we are requesting a one week extension until August 
23, 2019 to have the full package to you. Thank you and have a great day. 

Bob Johnson 
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